RECFIVED

October 18" 2017 0CT 20 2017
Revision to our previous letter received at the beginning of October 2017

THE CORPORATION OF
THE CITY OF GRAND FORKS

To your worship and council,

The Downtown Business Association with support of the Boundary Country Regional Chamber
of Commerce is seeking an update from the city based on our joint meetings of November 11"
2016 and December 14™ 2016.

The original meeting was attended to by a City of Grand Forks representative, Sarah Winton,
with the subsequent meeting in December attended by Mayor Frank Konrad, councillors Julia
Butler, Christine Thompson, Chris Hammett, Bev Tripp, city staff members Sarah Winton, Cavan
Gates and Dave Reid.

At this meeting matters such as the downtown speed limits, parking time limits, general traffic
control, handicap parking, snow removal, garbage, enforcement, parking by-law 977 and cycling
issues were addressed.

It was requested signs be posted for a lowered speed limit and parking time limits to better
accommodate the customers, public and tourists frequenting this area. We also have concerns
with limited parking and would like to see a 2 hour restriction in place.

For concern of public safety we are looking for speed limits to be posted at 30km/hr on Market
Within the downtown core.

We would also like an update on the status of the Wayfarer signage that was to be positioned
on Central Ave., directing traffic to the downtown core and other various locations (Spray Park,

City Park, RV Parking etc)

This was discussed by council on December 14™ 2016 and the DBA and BCRCC are looking for
an update on the action plan status.

Thank you for hearing us today and considering this topic.

Sincerely,

Melissa Ganzeveld- DBA President

N uethe

Kendra Begg- BCRCC Executive Director

FILE

Drsont vy BT
_ ~ 14 ] adad reuest”
\,} 28] /Jsﬂrﬁﬂdig‘/m Ll




